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23rd January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As our Young Voices trip is quickly approaching, I wanted to clarify the details ready for Monday.  

Outline of the day 

The children, who are attending the Young Voices trip on Monday 29th January 2024, will need to arrive at school at the usual 

time, wearing their school uniform. The coach will then leave the school at 10.30am. Traffic depending, we will arrive at the 

02 Arena around lunchtime. During the day, the children will participate in rehearsals and then the main concert is in the 

evening. Again, traffic depending, we are hoping to arrive back to school around midnight, where your child will need to be 

collected by a parent or carer (unless you have given us the name of a trusted adult who will pick your child up on your 

behalf).  

Communication with you 

Throughout the day, we will communicate with parents and carers via Class Dojo to keep you updated on our day, and more 

importantly on our return to school in the evening. Please keep an eye out on your child’s usual Class Dojo account as this is 

where we will communicate timings with you.  

Checklist for the day 

Below is a list of essential items that your child will need.  

 2 packed lunches (one for lunch time and one for dinner time) 

 Some snacks (e.g. fruit, a small packet of sweets, snack bars) 

 3 water bottles (water or squash only, no fizzy drinks or glass bottles) 

 A white t-shirt (children will change into this for the evening performance) 

Please ensure that there are no nuts in any of the food products, which you are sending in with your child. Children will only 

be allowed to eat the food that they bring in – they will not be sharing any food or snacks with their friends. Children are also 

not permitted to bring a mobile phone or other electronic devices on this trip.  

We have finally received our allocated seats for the concert. We will be located in block 418. Please see the map attached.  

We understand that this is a long day, however, we do expect the children to be in school at the usual time on Tuesday 30 th 

January 2024. 

Thank you for your support and co-operation.  

If you have any questions, please speak to Miss Fox.  

Kind regards 

B Fox 

Miss B Fox 


